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02/03/2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 4 will be performing parts of their focus texts ‘Giants from around the world’ at the Voyager 

theatre on Monday 21st March 2016. 

 

They will be performing a small piece of drama and a dance.  Your child will need to wear a green, 

white or orange t-shirt (plain) and shorts.  They will also need to wear short socks and trainers.  

 

Your child will need to be able to move comfortably in the costume.  If you need any help sourcing 

this costume, please contact a member of the Year 4 team.   

 

Please can your child bring their costume to school on Thursday 17th March for a dress rehearsal 

in school.  Costumes will be returned for the weekend so that they can be ready for the evening 

performance.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

  

The Year 4 team 

A frost giant 
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